 Canterbury Nursery Autumn Term B
Dear Parents,
 Hope you have all had a great half -term. It’s lovely to see the children back, settled and ready to do some more learning through play.


Numeracy
In our maths activities ,we will focus on:
-Counting by giving the correct number of objects.

-Recognising and making patterns.

-Looking at shapes and sizes to describe objects.

You can help at home by counting in everyday life. For example, 
How many stairs to get to bed?

REMINDER:
 We are open on a Friday afternoon when the  rest of the school is closed.



This half term we shall be reading the following books and basing our learning around them: 
· Goldilocks and The Three Bears 
· The Three Little Pigs
· The Gruffalo
· Owl Babies
· The Squirrels Who Squabbled
· Stick Man
Children will be given new books on Friday. Please bring in book bags on Fridays only. 

Homework will be given out on Thursday and needs to be returned on Monday.


We shall start to teach phonics through the Read Write Inc scheme (RWI). Children will be taught how to say the letter sounds and how to form the letter sounds. The letter sounds we will be concentrating on this half – term are:
  m, a, s, d, t, i, n, p, g, o, c, k
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please see the back for the phrase and formation of the letter sounds. The order the sounds are taught in are; m, a, s, d, t, i, n, p, g, o, c, k, u, b, f, e, l, h, r, j, v, y, w, z, x, sh, th, ch, qu, ng, nk       


[image: olafhappy]
What we will be learning
Water bottles Please send your children to nursery with a water bottle, every day, with their name on it. Water only please, no juice.
Cold weather Please send your children to nursery in a coat, with their name inside.
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